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3 April 2025 

Secondary – TCAT Intra-School Attendance Competition  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in an intra-school 
attendance competition across The Consortium Academy Trust. Teams of Year 10 students from 
across the six secondary schools will compete over the next half term to win prizes and improve 
school and individual attendances.  
 
Your child has been selected because their attendance this year has been below 90%, and this is 
affecting the progress they are making in some subjects. We know that regular attendance is 
crucial for personal and academic success, and we are keen to support your child in achieving the 
best possible attendance over the coming weeks and contribute to Hessle High School & Sixth 
Form College winning the intra-school competition! 
 
This six-week competition has been designed to encourage and reward students for improving 
their attendance. The competition will start immediately after the Easter Holidays and run for the 
whole half term. 
 
We understand that attendance can sometimes be challenging, and we want to work together to 
ensure your child has every opportunity to succeed. If there are any barriers to attendance that we 
can support with, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We hope that this competition will serve as a fun and motivating way to help your child attend 
school and reach their full potential. Please encourage and support us by promoting this 
competition at home. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 

attendance@hessleacademy.com  

 
Thank you in anticipation for your support 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr V Groak 

Headteacher 
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